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Nutri-Serve Introduces Craveables 

It’s the NEW lunch that kids are Cravin’! 
Many Nutri-Serve school districts are beginning to roll out Craveables in 
the 2019-20 school year. Craveables are easy-to-eat meals neatly packaged 
with fresh ingredients in your school. They are healthy reimbursable 
lunches by United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) standards.  

Craveable Options: 

November 14 

Nat’l Guacamole Day! 

November 18 

Nat’l Apple Cider Day! 

November 21 

Thanksgiving Preview! 

November 25 

Nat’l Parfait Day! 

Guacamole is a fun 
way to introduce 
students to avocados! 

Students tasted the 
heartier flavor of warm 
apple cider as compared 
to typical apple juice.   

Students enjoyed 
Thanksgiving at school the 
week before the actual 
holiday! 

Students had a mini 
parfait with a 
breakfast themed 
lunch.  
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Turkey or Ham & 
Cheese CRAVEABLE 

It’s a fun to eat finger-food lunch! Diced 
turkey or ham with cheese cubes, goldfish, a 
fruit & a veggie.  

Pizza CRAVEABLE 
Make your own pizza creation!  
Includes: mozzarella cheese, sauce, a 
flatbread, and a fruit & veggie.  

Superfruit CRAVEABLE 
The vegetarian option! Apple slices, grapes, 
string cheese & goldfish crackers. 

Walking Taco 
CRAVEABLE 

It’s nachos on the move! Taco meat, cheddar 
cheese whole grain doritos, a fruit & goldfish 
crackers. 

Grilled Chicken 
CRAVEABLE 

Flavorful & protein packed! It’s fajita grilled 
chicken strips, goldfish crackers, a fruit & 
veggie.   

Italian CRAVEABLE 
Simple yet popular! Pepperoni & cheese, 
carrots, apples & goldfish crackers. 
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stands for Continuous Quality Improvement. 
Practice the philosophy of continuous improvement. Get 
a little bit better every single day! - Brian Tracy (Motivational Speaker) 

We met our goal this month in our CONTINUOUS effort 
IMPROVING your foodservice program!  
We started the month saying thankyou to our local veterans ...and ended the 

month saying thankyou to everyone  at our “Friendsgiving “ celebration!!  
The first week of November was the SNA Convention at Harrah’s , it was 

amazing!  On the second week we celebrated our local Vets, I spoke to one 
Navy vet, Bob, he told me that a little girl, stopped him, hugged him, & 

thanked him… he was so touched he almost cried!! The third week of Nov. 
was the parent/teacher conferences. For three days I make myself 

available to parents who may have any outstanding debt or 
questions  or concerns. Pictured below are some pictures from 
the final week of November 2019 at our  “Friendsgiving Feast” 

Many thanks to Principle Kathy Fox and the many helping 
hands for making this day such a success!!  

In your Cafeteria! 

@ 

This Lunch Tray!  

Mike wants to know why 
“can’t we have hot apple 

cider day EVERYday?!”  
Here he is after coming 

back for seconds!- 
Mike ,8th Grade 

Click Here or scan the code to take a survey of your food service program! 
Food Service Director: Sue Lynch 609-264-9498 BRI@nsfm.com 
www.nsfm.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGKago__A0569z9lry5nEGUWspmxv2nsiyKzpiulle9ZyA8g/viewform
https://www.nsfm.com/

